
School Council Meeting 30th September 

Attending:Edward, Lottie, Harrisson, Noah, Romilly, Daniel, Jan and Mani 

Advisor: Alice  

 

The headteacher thanked Alice for ensuring that the meeting was 

successfully rescheduled and most children could attend. 

Issues raised: 

1) Children in Need – 18th November several suggestions were put forward. 

It was decided to make a cake and raffle it off – How many spots on the 

cake? Also to hold a cake sale and the whole school to come dressed in spots 

for a donation. 

2) A suggestion had been put forward for do a sweet treasure hunt on the 

field for Halloween. It was decided that we are an inclusive school and this 

wouldn’t be able to include all children. Also health and safety issue 

surrounding hiding sweets. 

3) Child line posters have arrived in school. Romilly and Alice will discuss this 

in assembly on Monday and be responsible for having them laminated and 

displayed around school 

4) Remind all children in pupil voice assembly to use the suggestion box. 

5) It was noted that ALL classes now have pegs with names on and this was 

making it much easier in the cloakrooms. 

Health and Safety + Safeguarding Concerns including Online-Safety: No 

concerns raised and children reported feeling safe in school. Also see item 3. 

 

Date of next meeting: 19th October 2016  

 


